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CITY OF LA CROSSE 
WATER DEPARTMENT 

800 East Ave N 

La Crosse WI 54601-3396 

Phone (608) 789-7385 

greebond@cityoflacrosse.org  

   
                         MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To:      Board of Public Works   

From: Derek Greebon – Water Superintendent                       

Date:  4/21/2025 

Subject: Well 26 Abandonment   
 

 

The Water Department requests to reallocate $50,000 from cash reserves to abandon Well 26. The Water 

Department received multiple bids which were all similar in cost. The contractor selected is Water Well Solutions 

for a bid of $44,688.00. With the abandonment of Well 26, the Water Department will no longer have wells on 

French Island.  
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